
 
 

Nicosia, 30 June 2017 

 

H.E. Mrs. Pia Kjaersgaard, 

President of the Danish Parliament, 

Copenhagen. 

 

 

Your Excellency, dear colleague, 

 

Following the recent decision by the United States Administration to withdraw 

from the Paris Agreement on climate change, the House of Representatives of the 

Republic of Cyprus adopted a Resolution on 23 June 2017 expressing its concern, but 

also its hope that the USA will reconsider.  

 

The said Resolution is attached hereto for your kind perusal. 

 

May I seize this occasion, Your Excellency, to reiterate my highest esteem. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Demetris Syllouris, 

President of the House of Representatives 

of the Republic of Cyprus. 
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